

Robin Faye Lindeen Blakeley <rlindeen@corbett.k12.or.us>

Help spread the word

1 message

Oregon School Boards Association <info@osba.org>
Reply-To: Oregon School Boards Association <info@osba.org>
To: rlindeen@corbett.k12.or.us

Wed, Jan 8, 2025 at 3:50 PM



Help spread the word!

School boards should reflect their communities and students. The Oregon School Boards Association is committed to broadening representation on school boards, encouraging more people to get involved and offering information to help them get started.

OSBA started the Get on Board campaign in 2017 to raise awareness about school board service and offer support for potential candidates. The Get on Board website includes answers to frequently asked questions, resources and testimonials as well as links to two free webinars.

Upcoming webinars

The candidate filing period opens Feb. 8, and OSBA is offering two webinars to encourage broader participation:



How to Run for School Board
The Process:

Tuesday, Jan. 14, 12-1 p.m.
Thursday, Jan. 16, 6-7 p.m.

REGISTER

Running for School Board Roles & Responsibilities:

Tuesday, Jan. 21, 6-7 p.m. Thursday, Jan. 23, 12-1 p.m.

REGISTER

We would like your help to get the word out that school board elections are this year. You know your community better than we do, and they know you.

We are providing you with a suite of templates that you can use to share however you see fit:

- For social media, including X, Bluesky, Instagram, LinkedIn and Facebook
- For personal letters or emails to area agencies, organizations and associations
- · For blog, website or newsletter announcements

GRAPHICS AND ADDITIONAL RESOURCES

Important Dates

Filing period opens

Filing deadline

FEB. 8 MARCH 20

Voters' pamphlet deadline

MARCH 24

The election is MAY 20.

OSBA believes good school boards make for good schools. We stand ready to help you encourage and support the best possible representatives for your students and community.

Sincerely,

Emielle Nischik

OSBA executive director

Gwille Wisste





Copyright (C) 2025 Oregon School Boards Association. All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you are registered to receive OSBA General News.

Our mailing address is:

Oregon School Boards Association 1201 Court St NE Ste 400 Salem, OR 97301 USA

Want to change how you receive these emails?

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe

View in browser